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PICNIC “A GREAT SUCCESS!” The day started out horribly with a severe storm and possible tornado warnings, but it quickly shifted to being cool with only a few sprinkles of rain. We had 20 participants and 2 very skilled demonstrators. 

Carl Rechsteiner did a great demonstration on how to forge a decorative letter opener and Sandy Morrissey showed us the fine art of leather craftsmanship. After the demonstrations, 2 forges were fired up and non-forgers got the chance to hammer out a knife. 

Carl and Jim Gardner helped those who forged, while Wayne and Craig gave grinding lessons. Meanwhile Sandy let people practice using his leather tools.

Our treasurer is so excited about the knife that she made that she said, “I think I even impressed myself!” NOW that’s a good time! Carl, Wayne, Sandy and Craig have our thanks for the use of their equipment and expert advice.

BLADE SHOW is coming soon, June 3-5 at the Cobb Galleria. Many of our members will have tables there. If it’s like previous years, you can sign up for seminars and demonstrations. There will be knives of all kinds and shapes; factory and custom made. You will thoroughly enjoy yourself, so plan to take your family and friends.

2006 CLUB KNIVES Soon we will need to order the 2006 club knives. Because a number of people didn’t pay for their 2005 knife that they ordered, the club will require a $25 deposit when you order the 2006 club knife. 

We will be contacting you by phone about this in the very near future.

GREAT SOUTHERN KNIFE SHOW plans are moving right along. This is the show that 

we are producing ourselves, along with the Chattahoochee Cutlery Club. The planning committee is composed of 2 members each from the Flint River club and the Chattahoo-chee club. Vendor packets and flyers will be available at the Blade Show. Tables will be $65 for the first 5 and $50 for any additional ones. 

FRKC members, it is important that you contact David Prowell very soon if you want a table(s). The show is generating a lot of interest and we don’t want any club member to be left out! The dates are October 8 and 9.
MEETING PROGRAM this month will feature Wayne Hensley on knife design. 

NEXT MEETING is Tuesday, June 7, at 7 pm. Remember to bring one of your knives to show the club. 
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Picnic pictures!
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